
EAL – English as an Additional Language 

Did you know that almost a quarter of the children at Woolston Infant 
School speak another language at home?  

 

At Woolston Infant School, we are proud to be offering support and guidance to our EAL 
(English as an Additional Language) children and their families. In the spirit of the highly 
inclusive culture of our school and consistent with our values of tolerance, acceptance, 
respect and equality we strive to support achievement, success and ambition for all our 
children.  

We appreciate the parental involvement and the strong, inclusive community of 
Woolston Infant School. We are aware that by crating a safe and supportive learning 
environment for our children will have positive impact on their social, academic and 
personal development.  

Our EAL Coffee Mornings intent to provide a safe and relaxed environment for parents 
and carers to talk about school related topics, to hold informal conversations and to have 
an opportunity to become actively involved in our positive and inclusive school 
community. They also offer tips and advice on how to support our bilingual children with 
their academic progress such as reading at home or phonics learning.  

 

Come and speak to Mrs Cool or any of our staff. We would love to hear from you. 

 

 


